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July 22, 2020 
 
NISTM New Date for the AST Conference & Trade Show in Orlando, Florida is  
January 19-21, 2021 
 
During these unprecedented times, we are experiencing many changes especially with our show dates. 
Our venue, Rosen Shingle Creek Hotel, recently contacted NISTM regarding the November 3-5, 2020 
dates. They are unable to have our show in November. Therefore, we are moving the 22nd Annual 
Aboveground Storage Tank Conference & Trade Show in Orlando, FL to January 19-21, 2021. We 
apologize for the inconvenience on another date change and we appreciate your understanding.  
 
Revised Schedule of Events 
 
For your convenience, NISTM have already contacted the Rosen Shingle Creek Hotel on behalf of 
everyone who made room reservations for November. Your reservations have been cancelled. To book 
your rooms for January 2021, you may go online or call the hotel directly at 866-996-9939. Room rates 
are $199. Booking ID #77736  
 
NOTE: NISTM does not use third parties to make your room reservations. Please contact the hotel 
directly to book your rooms. 
 
To all those who already registered for the show: 
 
Conference Attendees, Trade Show, and Co-Located Events: Your registration will automatically roll 
over to January. You do not need to register again. 
 
Golf Tournament: Your golf registration will automatically roll over to January 18, 2021. You do not need 
to register again. 
 
Exhibitors: Your booth registration will automatically roll over to January. We'll be in touch via email with 
additional details. 
 
If you have questions or concerns about your shipment, please contact John or Joan directly at US 
Tradeshows. 

 Office (407) 812-8223 
 Email John: jhalverson@ustshows.com 
 Email Joan: jmckee@ustshows.com 

We appreciate your patience and understanding during these challenging times and we look forward to 
seeing you in January. 
Stay safe & healthy! 
 
 
Stay safe & healthy! 
 
Best Regards, 
 
The NISTM Team 


